

CALL FOR PRO BONO ASSISTANCE ON NATIONALITY LAW FOR REPRIEVE

Reprieve, a legal action charity that represents people facing the death penalty, needs your help.

Reprieve has recently started a pioneering project to identify and assist European and other foreign nationals on death row in the United States. Many European governments are staunchly opposed to the death penalty and are willing to provide substantial assistance to their nationals facing capital punishment.

As you know, nationality laws can be surprisingly flexible, meaning that many people with links to a European country can be recognized as being a national of that country.

Reprieve is searching for volunteers with an expertise in nationality law to provide advice in a variety of different areas of nationality law. Reprieve is particularly in need of volunteers with an expertise in the nationality laws of Council of Europe countries.

Please contact <u>sophie.walker@reprieve.org.uk</u> if you think you may be able to assist.

For more information about our work assisting foreign nationals facing the death penalty, please see below or visit: http://www.reprieve.org.uk/engagingeurope

Reprieve

Reprieve uses the law to enforce the human rights of prisoners, from death row to Guantánamo Bay. Reprieve investigates, litigates and educates, working on the frontline, to provide legal support to prisoners unable to pay for it themselves. Reprieve promotes the rule of law around the world, securing each person's right to a fair trial and saving lives.

For more information about Reprieve, please visit http://www.reprieve.org.uk/